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Dear Members of the Board: DEPUTY

Plans and specifications to provide, install and connect 2,000 gallon
three-compartment kitchen grease interceptor to comply with all the City of
Santa Cruz requirements at the County of Santa Cruz Residential Care Facility
located at 126 Front Street, Santa Cruz, California been prepared by Gilcrest
Engineering Services. The items and associated documents related to the the
grease interceptor.must be approved by your Board prior to solicitation of
written proposals. Funds for this project are available in budget unit
363149, subobject 3405. .The cost of the project is estimated at $15,000.

It is therefore recommended that your Board take the following actions:

1. Approve plans and specifications on file with the Clerk of the
Board for installation of a Kitchen Grease Interceptor at 126 Front
Street, 98Cl-012;  and

2. Direct the General Services Department to advertise for bids; and

Set the bid opening for lo:45 a.m. on December 8, 1998.

ROY HOLMBERG, Director

RH: 1 jr/rta1029

RECOMMENDED:

ifiEi&-.
County Administrative Officer

cc : Bob Swetnam, Health Services Agency
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REQUEST TO RESCHEDULE BID OPENING FOR
126 FRONT STREET KITCHEN GREASE INTERCEPTOR PROJECT, 98Cl-012

Dear Members of the Board:

On November 10, 1998 the General Services Department appeared before your
Board with a request to advertise the formal bid project entitled 126 FRONT
STREET KITCHEN GREASE INTERCEPTOR, 98Cl-012. At that time the bid opening
was set for lo:45 a.m. on December 8, 1998.

We have recently been advised by Health Services Agency that during the
pre-bid conference on November 24, 1998, it was discovered that plan clari-
fications and revisions were necessary. To allow for engineer's prepara-
tion and dissemination of a new plan sheet with revised construction de-
tail, an extension of the bid opening date to Tuesday, January 12, 1999 is
requested.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board reschedule the bid opening date
for the 126 Front Street Kitchen Grease Interceptor project to lo:45 a.m.
on January 12, 1999..

ROY HOLMBERG, Director

RH:kb/postl203

RECOMMENDED:

%?%$LL~' @@Q'&.
County Administrative Officer

cc: County Administrative Office
County Counsel
Auditor-Controller
Bob Swetnam, HSA


